
ANNOUNCEMENT

We announce for next month several contributions of a high
order. Rev. E. A. Henry, of Chalmers Church, Vancouver, vil
give the resuits of a study of "the Church in Australia." Follow-
irg Mr. Wm. McNeill's admirable article in this issue on one fea-
ture of the province's resources, Judson F. Clarkr, a specialist in
eorestryq »ho has spent five vears in this province vill tell our read-
ers interesting facts about "Forestry Opportunities in British

P a.'' H. T. Logan, B.A., vho has for three vears well re-
rPresented British Columbia as a Rhodes scholar, has consented torecord for the benefit of our readers some of his impressions of "Stu-dent1ifea
ingter at Oxford." This should prove an article of exceptional

eItrest.


